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BUFFALO, NY – Kevin J. Cross, managing partner at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, was recently named to
the board of directors of the Greater Niagara Frontier Council of the Boy Scouts of America.

Mr. Cross has been involved with the Boy Scouts of America for numerous years, starting as a scout himself and
ultimately achieving the rank of Eagle.  As an adult, he has served in several capacities, including most recently as a
committee member of Troop 261 where his two boys are active scouts.

The Greater Niagara Frontier Council serves more than 7,000 youth in the communities of Erie County and the
western third of Niagara County offering cub scouting, boy scouting, and venturing programs.

In addition to managing Lippes Mathias’ seven offices, Mr. Cross concentrates his legal practice in state and federal
business litigation, as well as environmental matters. His work also involves counseling business and political
organizations and corporate counsel functions.
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